Transcript of a letter from William Morry to his brother, Matthew Morry Junior, in Grady Harbour, Labrador, dated St. John’s, July 13th, 1841

On Cover, with red wax seal partly missing:

St. John’s Newfoundland

Forward by Captain Collins

Brig Cornhill___________

Mr. Matthew Morry Jnr.

Grady Harbor

Labrador     
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St. John’s July 13th 1841

Dear Matt



As Captain Collins will leave

this in the morning for the Labrador

I take up my pen to write you a

few lines. all the Folks at Caplin Bay are

quite well. I am going there as soon as the

wind is fair with Thos. he is going to land his

wife there and come back again immediately
there is plenty of Fish. Harry and Art have

90 qtls caught for the two of them in the Jolly

Potter [?]. Thos had a letter from Bill dated

The 9th June he was then in Boston

just going to New Orleans he don’t

say what craft he is going in or anything else

he was at Bones Airs [sic] and several other places

since he left London. J. White and R. Carter

were here yesterday for men [?] and went

off this morning. Bob is nearly killed from

working in the stage. they have all the women
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in Ferryland to work a bout fish paying

them 1/6 to 2/6 per day  as I am very busy you

must excuse this





I remain Dear Matt

Your affectionate Brother

Wm. Morry
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� The original of this letter is presently in my possession. It was given to my father, Thomas Graham Morry, by his father, Howard Leopold Morry, many years ago. It is believed that this, along with several others of Matthew’s and his wife’s letters and two of his daughter, Lizzie’s, were recovered from her house at Athlone, Calvert, by Dad Morry shortly after her death. These may have been the only items of Morry property that were returned to the Morry family after Miss Lizzie was encouraged to write a will in her last days of life leaving everything to the Canning family, who had looked after her in her later years. There is one other letter from William to Matthew, written to him in Harbour Grace on November 20, 1841, that is in the possession of Fredi [Mercer] Caines, having been left to her by her mother, Phyllis [Morry] Mercer. All these letters were transcribed with the able assistance of Enid O’Brien and Kevin Reddigan.





